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I, as a citizen and resident of Polk county, OPPOSE this bill. For the last few years, 

the biased politicians of oregon have been going after MY constitutional rights. WE 

THE PEOPLE are tired of it. The only thing bills like this are doing is stripping the 

rights of the law abiding citizens. It has to stop. We didn't want measure 114 and we 

sure don't want this. VOTE NO 


